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Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

continued its programme of activities with a buffet luncheon followed by an interesting talk on “The 

Wartime Kitchen” from Lynda Warren.  

The members enjoyed Lynda describing the processes around the evacuation of children and how 

they were billeted and then she went on to describe how families coped with rationing and ‘making 

do’ with what was available at the time.  

After the talk they viewed many items of literature from the time, including Identity cards and 

advertisements. 

Our next event is on 23rd June with the return of Julian Frost “The Birdman”, who was so warmly 

appreciated last year. This time Julian has promised to bring along some chicks.  

Please visit our website www.Fun4All.org.uk for booking details and more details of other 

forthcoming events. 
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Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


